From: Records_Access <Records.Access@exec.ny.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27,2022 12:19 PM
To: '‘elena@judgewatch.org'
Subject: FOIL Request

Dear Elena Sassower,

It has come to our attention that on September 8, 2022, you were sent an letter via email extending the
due date for your July 7, 2022 FOIL request. The September 8, 2022 letter was sent in error.

A final response to your FOIL was previously sent to you on August 25, 2022.
We apologize for any confusion.
Thank you,

Record Access Office



